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Principal’s Corner: 
 
Oh my, I just realized that this will be my last Principal’s Corner for Hartland High 
School.  It has been twelve years and an terabyte of memories to cherish for years to 
come.  Before I leave this office I would like to thank every student, parent, HCS staff 
member, and community member for the opportunity and responsibility given to me to 
guide young people toward their post high school endeavors.  I want you to know that the 
Hartland community has been influential in helping me to become the person I am today.  
I have learned much about the nature of reason, respect, and responsibility.  It has 
become second nature to look at things from a larger perspective than just the position of 
building principal.  I wish to thank you for your willingness to use my open door policy 
for the discussion of concerns and to celebrate the many successes we have had over the 
years.  I want to thank you for taking the time to understand the importance of providing 
our students with a comprehensive and well rounded public education.  As I move to the 
position of Director of Curriculum and Instruction I will do my best to hold on to the 
knowledge that a big view is essential in helping the Hartland Consolidated School 
District to remain a premier school district. 
 
As the school year wraps up please remember to help students clean out their rooms, cars, 
book bags, etc… and to return all textbooks and school owned supplies.  By doing this 
we will be in a better position to maximize our financial resources in preparation for the 
2012-13 school year.  You help is greatly appreciated.   
 
Have a great summer! 
 
Chuck Hughes   

 
 


